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     Dan Pyan, Executive Director of Finance and Operations 
 
REFERENCE TO POLICY/STATUTE: Policy 801.1 
 
 

A. PURPOSE OF REPORT   
a. South Washington County Schools began another Long Range Facilities Plan after 

the August 2022 bond referendum did not pass. 
b. Feedback on the referendum and subsequent plan was received through 

community surveys, community listening sessions and staff listening sessions. 
c. A new demographic study was commissioned and completed. 
d. The LRFP leadership team in conjunction with the LRFP steering committee has 

developed a new plan. 
e. As the new plan was drafted, three community and many staff meetings were held 

to gather more feedback.  The final community feedback meeting was held on May 
23, 2023. 

f. The Board will be presented with the final draft plan.  In order to meet statutory 
deadlines, for review and comment, the school board will need to approve the final 
LRFP plan on June 15, 2023. 

 
B. RECOMMENDATION 

a. Information and discussion
 


